
GRAND REOPENING: 
Monday, August 23 @ 12 pm

START YOUR BACK TO SCHOOL &
FALL SHOPPING EARLY at the

Browse stylish, lightly used clothing, accessories,
housewares, laptop bags  and our dedicated student section.

Something for everyone at the lowest prices in town with all
proceeds going back into the local community!

IODE OPPORTUNITY SHOP
432 KERR STREET!

406 SPEERS RD., OAKVILLE
ACROSS FROM RONA LANSING 905-337-2066

w w w. c o b b l e s t o n e m b e r s . c a
“MASONRY & FIREPLACE DESIGN SPECIALISTS”

Transform your
Living Room with a

y

NEW FIREPLACE!
Before…

AFTEAFTER!
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Oakville Library on
the move in Clearview
Oakville Public

L i b r a r y ’ s
C l e a r v i e w

Neighbourhood Branch
will have a new home as
of Tuesday, Sept. 7.

The branch’s new
location will be in the
new James W. Hill
Public School located at
2860 Kingsway Dr.

Clearview will also
have new hours. The
new hours of operation
will be: Monday to
Thursday from  3:30-
8:30 p.m. and Saturday,
from 1-5 p.m.

This new location
within the elementary
school will give the

neighbourhood branch a
permanent and more
convenient location in
the community.  

In addition, sharing
the space with the
school library will result
in a larger branch with
an extra 1,000 sq. ft. of
space. 

Of course, the new
larger branch also
means a much bigger
collection of children’s
materials and more
computers for our cus-
tomers.

The Clearview
Neighbourhood Library
Branch will be closed at
its current location of

1148 Winston Churchill Blvd.
from Sunday, Aug. 22 to Monday,
Sept. 6 staff make the move to the
new location.  

The book drop will remain
open during the closure and will
continue to be open until Monday,
Sept. 13, at the Winston Churchill
location. 

All other branches of the
Oakville Public Library will be
available to serve patrons during
the closure and we apologize for
any inconvenience. 

If you have any questions or
comments about the Clearview
Neighbourhood branch move,
please direct them to Janice
Kullas, Director of Service
Planning and Development, at
jkullas@oakville.ca

— Submitted by the Oakville
Public Library

Speak up! 
You can comment on
any story in today’s
Oakville Beaver at

oakvillebeaver.com.


